
From: Kahlon, Gurbux
Sent: 4/16/2010 3:27:46 PM
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)

RedactedCc:
Bee:
Subject: Florez Hearing

Sid, please give me
a caii. I have some questions regarding PG&E's practice of estimating 
bills. Would be great if you can refer me to the right person at 
PG&E. Julie told me I might have to testify at this hearing as well, 
though not sure. Thanks.
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